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...Learning for Life 

NISL NEWS 7th September 2018 
     

Important Dates 
Saturday 8th September  Saturday Activities to Commence  
Saturday 8th September  Information Morning 9.00am (ALL PARENTS INVITED) 
 

 
 

TOMORROW; WE ARE HOSTING AN INFORMATION MORNING FOR ALL PARENTS… 

Information Morning 

All parents are cordially invited for this; scheduled tomorrow Saturday 8th September (9.00am).  
 

➢ Our Early Years Foundation Stage Parents (EYFS) to first meet in Pre-Reception  
➢ Our Dutch Stream Parents (DS) to first meet in the Groep 1/2/3 classroom 
➢ Years 1, 2, 3/4 and 5/6 Parents (ES) to please go directly to the respective classrooms of Mrs. 

Pam, Miss. Yvonne, Mr. Patrick and Mrs. Maya 
 
Please be reminded that supervision will be limited in school tomorrow so kindly arrange for your own 
child care unless bringing Saturday Activities’ children to school. 
 
After School Activities 
ASAs started off well this week and tomorrow Saturday activities commence; ballet, football and of 
course swimming for the older children who signed up at the Basilico Pool.  
Are you still interested in Dutch language Classes? If so; pop into the School Office and let us know.  
 
Kindly note that although Ballet takes place in the Year 2 class usually; tomorrow it will take place in our Reception Class).  

NISL 
Proud to be growing 
and nurturing 142 

students from 
 20 months to  

11 years… 
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Minimax, Maximax and Pre-Reception – Safeguarding 
We feel it necessary to reiterate a message from last week’s Newsletter for the protection of our 
youngest students;  

➢  Monday to Thursday; Minimax, Maximax and Pre-Reception children should not play on the 
main Jungle Gym after having been collected. The traffic circuit is also in use at 12-12.30pm 
Monday to Thursday. Older children are playing and may innocently hurt the younger ones. 
Once collected; our younger children MUST head home please. 

➢ Feel free to let children of these younger age groups play on the Jungle Gym/Traffic Circuit areas 
on Friday after pick up if supervised by yourselves or your designated pick up adult, 

 
WE WILL BE SHARING THE ATTACHED PLAYGROUND RULES WITH ALL NISL CHILDREN NEXT WEEK. 

WHY NOT PRINT OFF A COPY, DISPLAY IT AT HOME  
AND REINFORCE OUR EXPECTATIONS AND GUIDELINES? 

 
Chicken Pox 
Just to keep you informed; we have had a reported case of Chicken Pox in our younger years so please 
be extra vigilant and keep an eye on your children (for example for raised temperatures or red spots). As 
most of you are aware; this is an extremely contagious but not harmful condition. The contagious period 
is before signs or symptoms appear but we would suggest you let us know from home if you suspect 
anything. Class Teachers are also keeping an extra eye.  
 
Birthday Celebrations 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
School Band 

Please contact Mrs. Oana if your child would like to be in this year’s SCHOOL BAND. If they themselves 
are interested and passionate and you can commit to weekly Friday rehearsals; please email 
oana.ionescu@nislagos.org by Wednesday 12th September at the latest. Auditions will take 
place on Friday 14th next week.  
 

Please note that celebrating birthdays in school is 
optional. We do not permit party packs or juice and ask 
that you only send in something small to share such as 
fruit sticks or cupcakes.  
 

Please inform the Class Teacher 
 before sending these items in. 

 

Parents of our younger children only 
The EYFS, Groep 1 and Groep 2 Parents can take part in the class celebration after a time has been 
confirmed with the Class Teacher. These younger classes may spend a few minutes with Mummy and 
Daddy taking photographs etc whereas the older classes try to incorporate cake eating and photo taking 
into snack or lunch break.  

SIBLINGS CANNOT COME OUT OF CLASS TO JOIN AS PER LAST YEAR’S DECISION; 
THIS RULE HAS NOT CHANGED. 

 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you tomorrow at 

school for information on the routines, curriculum and 

expectations of each class. 

Kind regards from The Team! 
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